
 
 

 
  

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

Consolidation of Schools Considered 

FCBDD staff are in the process of analyzing school enrollment and 

discussions have begun about the possibility of consolidating 

Northeast and West Central Schools into West Central 

School.  Feedback on this is requested and should be emailed 

to jack.brownley@fcbdd.org.  The Board is not expected to consider a 

decision on this until this Spring. 

  

Family Support Meeting  

The next Family Support meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 

21, 2015, beginning at 9:30am at 2879 Johnstown Road.  Updates will 

be provided by the Superintendent and feedback is always welcome.  

  

January Board Meetings 

The Annual Organizational  and Regular meeting  of the Franklin 

County Board of Developmental Disabilities will be held on Thursday, 

January 22, 2015 at 2879 Johnstown Road.  The meeting will begin at 

5:00pm and is open to the public. 
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Ed Harper and Martha Cornwell Retirement Open House 

A retirement open house will be held for Ed Harper and Martha 

Cornwell on Wednesday, January 21 from 3-7pm to recognize Ed and 

Martha for their outstanding careers with Franklin County Residential 

Services (FCRS).  The event will be held at 1021 Checkrein (FCRS 

Offices) and remarks will be provided at 4pm.   
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